

U.S. Department of Justice

Criminal Division

Office of Administration

Washington, D.C. 20530

July 23, 2024

Ms. Erika Meyer 305 NE 61st Avenue Apt.D13 Portland, OR 97213

Dear Ms. Meyer:

Thank you for writing the Department of Justice, Criminal Division. We have been asked to respond to you on their behalf.

Your correspondence was reviewed by the Criminal Division for review although from the content of your correspondence, we have determined that your concerns fall under the jurisdiction of the Civil Rights Division of the Department of Justice. The Criminal Division suggest you forward your correspondence to that division for review and requests your patience as you allow that office to appropriately review your concerns and comments. You may write to the following address below:

U.S. Department of Justice
Civil Rights Division
950 Pennsylvania Avenue, N.W.
Office of the Assistant Attorney General, Main
Washington, DC 20530-0001

For any further questions please contact us by calling (202) 514-3847 and request to speak to the division indicated above or visit their website at https://www.justice.gov/crt for further contact information.

Thank you again for writing the Department of Justice, Criminal Division and we hope this information is helpful.

Sincerely,

Correspondence Management Staff
Office of Administration

Reference Number: NM302133285

For further correspondence please email criminal.division@usdoj.gov. Should you wish to